
Join us in wearing a pink shirt to SEESA 

on Wednesday, February 26 to stand

against bullying!

Pink Shirt Day began in 2007 when a student in Nova Scotia was
bullied for wearing a pink shirt to school. It has since been

recognized annually worldwide as a day to stand against bullying.
Pink Shirt Day encourages us to be inclusive, welcoming, and

supportive with friends, family, and our communities. 

Pink Shirt Day


